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FOUNDATION DAY AND PUBLICATION OF DEEPKALI
The college annual magazine ‘Deepkali’ and ‘S.B.M.M. Bulletin’ were
published on the occasion of Foundation Day of college i.e. 16th July 2015 at the
hands of Dr. Alka Indapawar ,Head, Department of Marathi, C. P. and Berar
college ,Nagpur. The program began with Sharda Stavan presented by Monika
Bhoyar and was followed by introductory remarks by Principal Paldhikar.
Dr.Charuta Joshi introduced the chief guest of the programme. President of
Nagpur Shikshan Mandal and Chairperson of the function Shri. A. K. Gandhi,
Vice-President of N.S.M. Shri. Ramesh Khanzode, Chief Guest of the
programme Dr.Alka Indapawar and Prof-in-charge of Deepkali Ms. Amruta
Bhuskute were given floral welcome. Prof. Amruta Bhuskute, in her editorial
remarks, highlighted various themes and subjects covered under Deepkali. She
threw light on some major features of the magazine while providing glimpses of
the Issue. She also expressed her gratitude to all for help and guidance. Dr.
Indapawar in her address enlightened the audience about the crucial role played
by the literary activities like College magazine during college days. She on the
basis of her critical review of the magazine appreciated the efforts of the
students.
Publication Ceremony of College Magazine ‘Deepkali’ - Speaking on the
occasion Shri Khanzode shared his feelings. He advised the students to cultivate
reading habits and develop writing skills through sincere efforts during young
age. Shri. A. K. Gandhi expressed his warm wishes on 54th Foundation Day of
the Institution. In his inspirational speech, he wholeheartedly appreciated the
commitment and consistency of the college towards such academic endeavors.
Ms.Sayali Peshwe, Ms. Megha Gupta and Ms. Vallabha Wazalwar were awarded
the Best Article award for their articles in the Category of Marathi, Hindi,
English and Sanskrit Articles respectively. Ms.Bhawana Sahu was awarded
Running Shield and 1st prize for the Best Article of Deepkali. The First Issue of
S.B.M.M. Bulletin, a Bi-annual Newsletter of the College was also released on
the same day. This Bulletin is a handy Newsletter presenting a kaleidoscopic
view of various activities held by various departments and Cells under IQAC. Dr.
Charuta Joshi conducted the proceedings and Prof. Smita Panurkar proposed a
vote of thanks.

